
All Schools Accredited by SACS CASI 

 

 

A Tradition of Excellence – A Vision for Tomorrow 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Recognizing the challenges faced by military recruiters, the No Child Left Behind Law requires 

high schools to provide to military recruiters, upon request, access to names, addresses, and 

phone numbers of high school juniors and seniors. The law also requires high schools to release 

information to colleges or other higher learning institutions, upon request. 

If you do not want Lee County Schools to disclose this information to the military and/or 

college recruiters, please complete the lower portion of this letter and return it to the high 

school. If we do not receive the form back by, we will release student directory information to 

military or college recruiters upon request. If your child is over 18, he or she must sign the form. 

A list of the guidelines on military recruiters’ and colleges’ access to information can be found 

at the following Web site: http://www.ed.gov/policy/gen/guid/fpco/hottopics/ht-10-09-

02a.html. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

PARENT OPT-OUT FORM   ______________________________ 
Student’s Name (Please Print) 

DO NOT disclose my child’s name, address, or telephone number to the following without my 

prior written consent (check one or both): 

 

 United States Military Recruiters 
 

 Colleges and Other Higher Education Institution Recruiters 
 

Parent’s signature _________________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s signature ________________________________________________________ 

   (If student is over 18, student rather than parent must sign.) 

Lee County Board of Education 

2410 Society Hill Road 

Opelika, AL 36804-4830 

 

Dr. James McCoy 

 Superintendent 

334-705-6000 

Fax: 334-745-9822 

 

http://www.ed.gov/offices/OM/fpco/hot_topics/ht_10-09-02.html
http://www.ed.gov/offices/OM/fpco/hot_topics/ht_10-09-02.html

